
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted. 
 
7  There was submitted and noted a report by Lynn Lovelock, North West 
Glasgow Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing an update on its work, 
advising of the 
 
(1)  concerns and key issues within the ward, as detailed in the report; 
 
(2)  success of the Shakespeare Street Youth Club 6-week summer programme, 

as detailed in the report; 
 

(3)  celebrations to take place in Hunterian Museum and Art Gallery for Maryhill 
Integration Network; and 
 

(5)  work that Summerston Community and Environmental Group had been 
carrying out within the local community to improve the area. 

 
 


